
We’re ready to help you protect 
what matters. Starting on January 1, 
2020, Standard Insurance Company 
(The Standard)‡ will be The University 
of Alabama’s new provider for the 
following group coverage:

Standard Insurance Company | standard.com    
1100 SW Sixth Avenue, Portland OR 97204
 
‡ The Standard is a marketing name for StanCorp Financial 	  
	 Group, Inc. and subsidiaries. Insurance products are  
	 offered by Standard Insurance Company of Portland,  
	 Oregon, in all states except New York. Product features  
	 and availability vary by state and are solely the responsibility  
	 of Standard Insurance Company.

Ready When 
You Need Us
Introducing The Standard 

The Standard wants to help you protect what you care  
about. We’ll challenge ourselves to go above and beyond  
to serve you — not as a number or a policy, but as  
a person. Every day.

For questions, contact your HR Service 
Center at 205.348.7732, email  
hrsvctr@ua.edu or visit hr.ua.edu.
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Short Term Disability insurance  
can replace part of your income if a 
disability keeps you from working for  
a short time. It pays you directly to help 
cover expenses during recovery, like 
housing, food and child care.

https://www.standard.com
https://hr.ua.edu

